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The BCSLA offices are located on unceded Coast Salish territories of the xʷmәθkʷәy̓әm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and 

sәl̓ilwәtaɁɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) First Nations. We recognize and respect the history, languages, and cultures of the First Nations, Métis, Inuit, 

and all First Peoples of Canada, whose presence continues to enrich our organization, our lives and our country. 
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BCSLA Affiliate Policy  
 
According to the BCSLA Bylaws:  

 

2.21 The following are categories of Affiliates of the Society:  

 

(a)  BCSLA [Honorary Member]: Any individual may be nominated for consideration by the Board 

of the designation “BCSLA [Honorary Member]”, and such honor if awarded by the Board will 

include the waiver of fees and such other privileges as the Board sees fit, in recognition of 

outstanding community activity related to the Principles or Practice of landscape architecture.  

 

(b)  BCSLA Affiliate: Any individual, organization, institution, or business with an affiliation to the 

Principles and Practice of landscape architecture may apply for recognition as an Affiliate of the 

Society.  

 

Upon acceptance by the Board and payment of all fees when due, such individuals are entitled to use 

the designation “BCSLA Affiliate”, receive all general communications of the Society, attend general 

meetings as a non-voting Associate, and attend continuing education programs and sessions at BCSLA 

rates.  

 

3.22  Only Registered Landscape Architects and Landscape Architects in good standing at a meeting of 

Members are entitled to vote. Each such Member is entitled to one vote. Associates or Affiliates may not 

vote at general meetings.  

 

BCSLA Affiliates must not be any individual, organization, institution or business who provides services similar to 

that of a Landscape Architect. As BCSLA Affiliates are not bound by the Principles and Standards of the Society, 

applications will be thoroughly reviewed before acceptance to ensure that there is no possibility for confusion 

with services provided by BCSLA Members. 


